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       5 April 2021 / 17 Splendour 178 

 

 

To all Local Spiritual Assemblies and Registered Groups 

 

Dear Bahá’í Friends, 

 

 Periodically during this period of the pandemic, governments at the provincial and federal levels 

have invited representatives of faith groups to a briefing or a consultation about evolving conditions.  

The Bahá’í community has been represented at these useful events.  At a recent gathering with national 

public health officials on the subject of vaccination, an informational toolkit was shared, and a follow-up 

letter asked those who had been present to share it with their communities as a service.  We are happy to 

do so—the toolkit can be accessed in English and French at the following link:  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OYBxF0sgXdQBFDmOe0AN8v2HivNB0Fco/view  

 

 A multilingual version, including the Persian language, may be viewed by following the link at  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ANGeq76bCMuiRnu1EioJLFobRv25MKeX and clicking on the 

folder called “PDF products and fact sheets (multiple languages)”.  

  

 In addition, we thought it may be helpful to friends who have questions or who may even have 

been troubled by the public discussion about vaccination, to have access to several recent letters written 

on behalf of the Universal House of Justice on this subject.  Attached, therefore, is a letter dated 

26 February 2021 addressed to a National Spiritual Assembly along with the two enclosures, addressed 

to individuals and dated 8 December 2020 and 11 February 2021, referred to in the letter.  Please feel 

free to share both the informational toolkit and the letters in your communities.          

 

       With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

       NATIONAL SPIRITUAL ASSEMBLY 

       OF THE BAHÁ’ÍS OF CANADA 
 

  
       Karen McKye, Secretary 

 

Attachments (3) 

 

cc: Counsellors Ayafor Temengye Ayafor and Borna Noureddin 

Board of Trustees of Huqúqu’lláh in Canada 

National Spiritual Assembly (9) 

All Auxiliary Board members 

All Regional Bahá’í Councils 

All Regional Institute Boards and institute coordinators 

All national committees and agencies 

All staff 

 

(French translation to follow) 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OYBxF0sgXdQBFDmOe0AN8v2HivNB0Fco/view
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ANGeq76bCMuiRnu1EioJLFobRv25MKeX

